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4 March 2021 
 
Dear parents, guardians and carers 
 
RE: Return to school for key worker provision 
 
Thank you for being so responsive in supporting your child with the Lateral Flow Tests at home. 
Please can I encourage you to continue establishing this routine with your child. Please go 
through the ‘expectations’ that are outlined in the letter that has gone to all parents so that 
your child is fully prepared for their return next week.  
 
The provision for key worker students is still available next week.  However, please note that as 
your child will be starting to undertake LFTs at home, they will not be attending the onsite test 
at the same time as their peers as they are at a more advanced stage. 
 
Your child will however be attending their normal school day as outlined below. We look 
forward to welcoming students back – following the guidance outlined in the accompanying 
letter. We ask that students arrive at 8.25am for a normal school day until 2.55pm.   
 
On arrival from Tuesday 9 March they should go straight to their classroom at 8.25am.  They 
will not be collected from reception. 
 

Monday 8 March  Student of key workers - All year groups 
Tuesday 9 March  Year 10/11– normal school day 

Key workers - 7/8/9/12/13/14 
Wednesday 10 March Year 7/10/11/12/13/14– normal school day 

Key workers -  Year 8/9 

Thursday 11 March All students back to normal school day  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Paul Gray 
Headteacher 
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